

It is imperative that children are encouraged and supported to look after their mental health, not just for this week but every single day.

## Here are 5 tips for how you can improve your children and pupils' wellbeing

- Step 1. "Teach them to be themselves" Helping children to realise their strengths is a
  great way to build their confidence. Encourage children to notice and appreciate their own strengths,
  and those of others too.
- Step 2: "Be grateful"- Help children to bring attention to what's working well in their life by
  developing gratitude skills. To develop these skills, you can use techniques such as starting a gratitude
  journal or have a gratitude list discussion at breakfast/dinner.
- Step 3: "Help them be more mindful"- A way in which we can help our children develop
  these skills is drawing for 10 minutes. Simpy set a timer for 15 minutes and ask your child to draw
  something they can see. This activity isn't about what the child decides to draw, it's about whether they
  are able to focus on the activity and bring their attention back if they get distracted.
- Step 4: "Be kind" There are thousands of ways children and adults can show kindness every
  day, it can be fun to sometimes turn these small acts into every day ritiuals.
- Step 5: "Teach them the importance of resilience" One way to build resilience in children is to help them develop a growth mindset. Children with a strong mindset are more likely to try again when they fail, and also to attempt to learn how they can improve.